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On September 16 we will be opening a new show 
at the gallery. As a result, we shall have to 
reduce the amount of space devoted to your pho­
tographs. As I mentioned when we first discuss­
ed this venture, however, I do want to represent 
your work here on a continuing basis, and I hope 
that you will allow Camera West to retain some 
or all of your photographs for exhibit and for 
potential sale.
If I do not hear from you before September 12,
I shall assume that we may retain the work we 
have, and shall plan to exhibit as much of it 
as there is space available. If you want to 
withdraw some or all of it, please let me know 
before then. Whatever you withdraw can be 
picked up on the fifteenth or thereafter.
And if you have some new work that you would 
like to substitute-for the old, I'll be glad 
to have it too! I truly appreciate your par­
ticipation in our first venture, and hope this 
association will continue beyond our present 
teething stage into the future.

Peter Dechert
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